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From: Ken Batson 
Sent: 15 March 2016 12:55
To: Planning Policy Team, Brentwood Borough Council
Subject: plan for new developments in Ingatestone

I live at 7 Tor Bryan 

Ingatestone 

CM 4 9HJ 

  

If development is planned on green belt land I will object very strongly.The government is responsible for 

green belt to be protected & should be sacrosanct.I would also object on the grounds that the current 

infrastructure of the village could not cope with an extra 118 homes & the families. 

I am happy that Bell Mead however should go ahead. 

regards 

ken batson 
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